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As new technology becomes available, there are always new concerns about privacy issues.  

From time to time we print photographs of temple, religious school and preschool activities and 

events in the temple bulletin, temple website, local print media and various online sites as noted 

below.  Some are public; some are private and permission-based available to members only.  

Please indicate below in which sites and/or publications you allow your or your child(ren)’s 

picture and or name to appear.   

 

Temple Bulletin  photo: yes ________            no__________ 

    (The Scroll – mailed to   name: yes ________            no__________ 

     members and advertisers) 

 

Temple website  photo: yes ________            no__________ 

   (Publicly accessible)  name: yes ________            no__________ 

 

Local print media  photo: yes ________            no__________ 

   (Newspapers, magazines, etc) name: yes ________            no__________ 

 

The LOOP,  

TSS Happenings                   photo: yes ________            no__________  

    (Permission based,   name: yes ________            no__________ 

    members-only e-newsletters) 

       

 

Facebook   photo: yes ________            no__________ 

    (TSS private group –   name: yes ________            no__________ 

     accessible to group 

     members only) 

 

Community websites  photo: yes ________            no__________ 

    (Public websites)   name: yes ________            no__________ 

 

 

 

 

Adult Name: ________________________ Child(ren)’s Full Name ____________________ 
(Please Print)     (Please print) 
                  ____________________ 

  

                   ____________________ 

 

                   ____________________ 

 

 

Signature: _____________________        Date: __________ 


